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Thanks for sharing this info from the STFM maternity care [OB] interest group. As a charter member of the AAFP OB Task Force 1989-1993, I had the task of reviewing the world's medical literature for all studies published on  

outcomes of care for deliveries by family physicians. 

I maintained this database during my subsequent involvement with the AAFP Task Force on Procedural Skills [1993-1995], and it was used as evidence in support of a national commitment by the AAFP to the teaching of obstetrical skills. This is now known by the acronym-- ALSO. 

The literature database was maintained during my time on the AAFP CoCME  1994-2000, and I still have it available electronically if people would like to review it. I think we have posted it on the latest version of the Procedural Skills and Office Technology website _www.psot.com_ (http://www.psot.com). 

This is the foundation of our proposal for rural areas and developing countries; i.e., encouragement of additional OB-ER training within the medical specialty of Family Medicine. We remain a minority in the specialty, but I am  

grateful to hear these words spoken by those in the next generation. Thanks for sharing them with me. Please forward my thanks to our colleagues on your listserv.
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